

Transportation Committee Report

NAIT Line Transit Security

Recommendation of the Committee

That Administration prepare a service package adjustment for six Transit Peace Officers from June to December 2015, in the amount of \$354,000, and \$607,000 for the full year in 2016, with funding from the 2015 tax levy and it return to City Council for consideration when the mill rate is set.

History

At the March 25, 2015, Transportation Committee meeting, the March 25, 2015, Transportation Services report CR_ 1988 was considered and the Committee heard from D. Newman.

Attachment

March 25, 2015, Transportation Services report CR 1988